
Creek Bridge Home Owner’s Association 

PO Box 815  

Ozark, MO 65721-0815 

CreekBridgeHOA@gmail.com 

April 1, 2016 

Re:  2016 Annual Dues 

Dear Creek Bridge Homeowner, 

At the annual meeting on March 5, 2016, the Board presented and discussed the budget with 
all homeowners present. After the discussion, it was agreed and voted upon that the dues will 
be set at $438 and to be due no later than May 1, 2016.   

You can view the approved budget along with the meeting minutes on our website at 
Creekbridgehoa.com under Documents.  You can also send any questions or concerns to 
contact@creekbridgehoa.com or the Creek Bridge Ozark Facebook page.  

Please detach the payment stub below and mail:  
Creek Bridge HOA 
PO BOX 815  
Ozark, MO 65721-0815 

Or you may pay online using our website.  A $10 fee will be assessed for each transaction. 

Thank You, 

Lauren Murphy 
Treasurer 
Creek Bridge HOA 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------------------------------------------------------------ 

Please mail payment to:      2016 Annual Dues 
Payment 
Creek Bridge HOA      Amount Due $438.00 
PO BOX 815        Amount Paid $__________ 
Ozark, MO 65721-0815      Lot # ________ 
          Check # ________ 
   
Please make check payable to Creek Bridge HOA

mailto:contact@creekbridgehoa.com

